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December 9th, 1925*

SU

Lieut.-Colonel -H. W• Snow, 
Private Secretary, 
Government House,
Ottawa.

21y dear Colonel Snow:-

Thank you very much for your
letter of the 8th of December.

I know the Canadian Olympic 
Committee will feel very pleased and honoured that 
His'Excellency, the Governor General, has consented 
to act as Patron. You will, I know, convey to him 
my a predation of his kindness in giving his consent.

Yours faithfully.
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